
 

  

Thursday 13th June 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: Year 11 
 
Firstly, we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your continued support in ensuring 
that your children follow our school expectations and are always ready to learn. Your 
dedication to their education is greatly appreciated and does not go unnoticed. 
 
As we approach the end of Year 10, we want to emphasize that next year will be a pivotal 
one for your children. It is essential that students arrive on time, fully equipped, and 
prepared to give 100% effort throughout the entire year. This commitment is crucial for 
their success. 
 
We are also excited to inform you that, before the end of Year 10, we plan to present all 
students with a gold tie. This tie symbolizes the start of their final year with us and marks a 
significant milestone in their academic journey. We kindly ask that student’s hand in their 
old ties in exchange for the new ones, allowing us to recycle and reuse these resources. 
 
We look forward to guiding your child through this important phase and supporting them in 
achieving their full potential. 
 
Thank you once again for your unwavering support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
James Hamley – Vice Principal  
Stephanie Dakin – KS4 Lead 
Liam Kilvington – Head of Year 10 
 
 
 


